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• Issues requiring action by the Region 3 Committee or ExCom 
o None 

 

• Success/Opportunities for Engaging the Member, Volunteer, Non-Member, Public 
o Our Section is working closely with all the Area3 Sections to maximize our meetings and events.  

Thus far in 2025, we have had 10 events with some being in conjunction with the Canaveral 
Section.  Also, most of the section sub groups have already achieved or planned their 2 event 
minimum 
 

o Our Section meetings are currently scheduled for odd months, on the second Tuesday of the 
month with possible exceptions, Hurricanes & and other meeting conflicts 

 

o Our next section meeting is scheduled for July 16th, 2025 which will include, in addition to our 
regular EXCOM MEETING, a special dinner menu and this year, a presentation on AI/Nobel Prize 
Award relationship to be given by the Dr. Catherine Moulder, daughter of our own section 
chair, Mary Flavin 

 

• Notable Section Activities (Positive and Negative) 
o We continue to participate and share with as many Area3 Florida sections as possible on our 

events and those events that we are invited to 
o Whenever virtual events are promoted by other Area3 sections, we distribute the invitations to 

our membership so that they have the option to attend as well 
o Three more Excom meetings are scheduled for the remainder of this year in addition to any 

additional scheduled events and/or meetings 
o The section is enjoying a SUPER 2025! 
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